


NOTICE:
Zoning Board Hearing
A Public Zoning Board Hearing has been scheduled for Monday,  August 15, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at City Hall.  Applicant, Genevieve Fairless,  is  requesting  a special use permit to replace an existing house trailer with a 28x40 ft. doublewide home at the location of 305 North 11th Street.  The property is currently zoned (RA) Rural Agriculture.  The Board will  meet in the lobby conference area at City Hall.


